

Larry Hogan, Governor Boyd Rutherford, Lt. Governor

Ben Grumbles, Secretary Horacio Tablada, Deputy Secretary

October 30, 2017

Mr. David Braun, P.E.
Engineering Manager
Anne Arundel County Dept. of Inspections & Permits
2664 Riva Road
Annapolis, MD 21401

NOV 0 3 2017 BY:

Dear Mr. Braun:

Thank you for submitting the revisions to the Anne Arundel County Stormwater Management Practices and Procedures Manual to the Maryland Department of the Environment. These revisions consist of updates and minor changes to the County's supplementary guidance. The Department has reviewed these revisions and offers the following:

The Department considers the proposed revisions as submitted on October 2, 2017, to be acceptable according to the Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR). This letter serves as the formal approval of Anne Arundel County's Stormwater Management Practices and Procedures Manual according to COMAR 26.17.02.03 A.(2)(a). Any subsequent changes to this guidance document should be reviewed and approved by the Department prior to local implementation.

Thank you again. Please provide us with a copy of the updated Practice and Procedures Manual after it has been adopted formally by the County. If you have any questions, please contact me at 410-537-3550 or by email at stewart.comstock@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

Stewart R. Comstock, PE

Senior Regulatory & Compliance Engineer

Sediment, Stormwater, and Dam Safety Program